
 
 
 

Faculty Senate President’s Report 
May 14, 2019 

 

1. Faculty Senate Committee Reports: Each FS Committee chairperson will receive a 
request from the FS President to provide a summary report to be posted in time for our 
May 28th meeting.  This provides an archive of year end reports that will assist the next 
year’s membership on committees in knowing what the committee accomplished and 
what they might plan to do in 2019-20. 
 

2. Shared Governance: 
Meeting about shared governance: On May 31st there is a three-hour retreat focused on 
shared governance at WOU.  Who is invited: FS Executive Committee, FS President 
elect, Administration (Deans, Provost, President) 
Survey about shared governance: A survey link was sent to all FS Senators prior to May 
division meetings. This survey was designed by a group of faculty members interested in 
examining shared governance at WOU. Individuals or divisions could respond. Results of 
the survey will be shared at the May 28th FS meeting.  There is still time to respond. 
 

3. 5th Tuesday meeting: The last meeting was canceled. The next 5th Tuesday is in October. 
 

4. Reminder: Please bring newly elected senators to the May 28th meeting. 
 

5. Nominations received for Senators at Large: (consent not known at this point) 
• Emily Vala-Haynes 
• Leanne Merrill 
• Leigh Graziano 

 
 


